WCUA General Membership Meeting-10/18/21
· Meeting called to order at 7:05.
· It was announced that Jonathan Hagan was the only nominee for 1st Vice President so he will keep the position.  Dave Stone announced that he was withdrawing his name from the Treasurer race, so the only remaining nominee was Steve Durrance and he will be the new Treasurer.  The four nominees for 2nd Vice President were Ryan Fitzgibbons, Chris Wirt, Chris Robinson, and Eddie Montoya.  The only nominee present, Chris Wirt, gave a speech and then Paul Kutcher, the Election Committee Chairman, passed out ballots.
· Jonathan Hagan talked about a tournament for charity in November put on by the Hillsborough County Sheriff’s Office.  It is a slow pitch tournament being held at Ed Radice Park.  Any umpire who volunteers gets a free lunch and a free t-shirt to umpire in.  Contact Jonathan Hagan if interested.
· One new umpire introduction:  James Sullivan.
· Steve Durrance talked about his transition from booking commissioner to Treasurer.
· Steve Zsiga announced that the on line absentee ballot would be open until 7:00 PM tomorrow (10/19/21).
· Meeting adjourned at 7:27.
